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PMTurkeyCOLPEm Resource

From: Williamson, Alicia
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 11:54 AM
To: Orthen, Richard
Cc: TurkeyCOL Resource
Subject: RE: FPL Letter L-2012-432 Dated 30NOV12: Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 Federal Biological 

Assessment for Six Listed Species

Rich 
Please mail me a paper copy to the address below.  
 
Alicia Williamson  
US NRC 
11545 Rockville Pike MS T6C32 
Rockville, MD 20852 
 
They recently changed our mail station location.  
Thanx 
Alicia 
 
 

From: Orthen, Richard [mailto:Richard.Orthen@fpl.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 10:18 AM 
To: Williamson, Alicia; Matthews, David; Maher, William; Comar, Manny; Stewart, Scott; McCree, Victor; Megan Clouser 
Subject: FPL Letter L-2012-432 Dated 30NOV12: Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 Federal Biological Assessment for Six Listed 
Species 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Attn:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001  

Re:   Florida Power & Light Company 
Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 Federal Biological Assessment for Six Listed Species 

 
 
The enclosed Biological Assessment (BA) prepared by FPL is provided to initiate consultation with 
the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) and the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS), in 
accordance with Section 7(c) of the Endangered Species Act (ESA). Earlier this year FPL informed 
the USFWS that FPL would be requesting a formal consultation on the American crocodile, informal 
consultation on the wood stork, and concurrence on four other species (eastern indigo snake, 
Everglade snail kite, Florida manatee, and Florida panther) or areas providing Essential Fish Habitat. 
It is our understanding that following completion of these consultations and concurrence, FPL’s 
responsibilities under Section 7(c) of the ESA will be satisfied. 
 

Note: The Enclosure electronic file is not provided due to its large size. 

 
 
Richard F. Orthen 
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Principal Licensing Engineer 
New Nuclear Projects NNP/JB B3314 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
richard.orthen@nexteraenergy.com 
o(561) 691-7512 
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